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Happy Spring!  We hope everyone is staying healthy and coping well in these trying times.  We are 

isolated here at EOL in our little bubble—Residents and staff are all doing well!  We currently have 15 

residents living here.  We would like to welcome Bob Douglas and Ferne Gill to our home! 

We have several thank you’s to share.   

• This has been a difficult time of adjustment for everyone—the residents, their loved ones, 

staff…Thank you to everyone for doing their part.  What is asked of you does not always make 

sense, but knowing the common goal is doing what is best to protect the residents, everyone is 

cooperating!    

• The Canada Potash Corporation for donating 1250 medical masks to us! 

• Lucky Bastard Distillery for hand sanitizer 

• The Prairie Centre Credit Union for the donation of TWO iPads!  The residents can use these to 

have face to face contact with their loved ones!   

• Last and certainly not least, to the staff of Eatonia Oasis Living.  They are going above and beyond 

for the residents…from planning crafts, having impromptu sing a longs, doing nails, staying 

beyond their shift to plant seedlings for the gardens or just to visit, coming in on their day off to 

do hair, or simply spending an extra few minutes with the residents while delivering snacks and 

the mail; the list could go on…It does not go unnoticed!  Your dedication is appreciated by all! 

There are many wonderful things that are coming out of this bad situation, and these are only a few.  

This too, will pass.  Until then, we will continue to do our best! 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Just so you know… 

• Recommendations from the Saskatchewan Health Authority include NOT accepting any flowers, 

cards, gifts, food etc. for the residents or the staff.  For now, we are abiding by this 

recommendation.  

• Visitors are still restricted. 

• Emails can be sent to eol@sasktel.net if you want to send a message. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

We thank everyone for their understanding and cooperation!  Stay safe out there! 

~The Eatonia Oasis Living Residents, Staff and Board of Directors 
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